Building Action Group Report

The Building Action Group, consisting of Kai Kruse, (Chairman,) Sandy Milligan,
Dave Trigg, Joe Sardella, Chris Ward, Dave Pritchard,( Secretary) meets weekly
on a Thursday afternoon and to date has met 4 times.

Members have met with Planners and Building Inspectors at TDC.

Contact has been established with personnel from Lotteries and Rata Foundation.
In discussion with these organisations it has been stated that they understand that
projects get down-sized and it happens frequently. However both organisations
were careful to explain that they wanted to help, and that as long as the intended
outcomes were the same or very similar to The Lantern project that we will likely
be able to retain the funds allocated.

Work is being done on the revised Feasibility Study.

Since the group has been operational, we have been offered 6 large Douglas Fir
trees that are in a wood lot, adjacent to a sawmill. As soon as a cutting list can be
established these will be felled, milled and stacked in readiness.

Progress is being made with the oak logs which will shortly be sawn into flitches
and fillet stacked to dry.

We have had input from parishioners and this has been noted and acknowledged.
More of this is in the pipeline.

The group is positive, enthusiastic, hard working, cohesive and excited about the
project.

The group is on track to have a full report to the 14 September Vestry Meeting.
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What?

Love in Action Day is simply a day where Christians from
churches in our region work together on practical needs
projects in our community. Love in Action is an initiative of the
Richmond-Waimea Minister’s Association.

Why?

We want to demonstrate to our community that we care —
and that though there are many churches, we are united in
our love for Christ and our love for the community God has

placed us all in.
When?

Saturday 17 September

’ | |
What's happening?
There are a number of organised projects that you could help
with in some way:
A Pampering for single mums

A Gardening and back yard projects
A Cook-ups for food banks at various churches
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